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Agenda Item 
Item 7. D. - Dredge Management 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 

i. Vernon Avenue Dredge Material Management site 
Weather has cooperated and the level of the River should allow construction to proceed as planned.  Even 
though there have been some significant rain events, the overall trend this summer has been downward. 

 

The Corps of Engineers' has completed dredging the channel.  Staff will be meeting with the Contractor 
this month. 

ii. Private Dredge Material Placement 
Cargill informed the District that they will need to dredge their barge slip again this year.  They will plan to 
wait until the LMRWD project is complete.  Private material has begun to be removed from the site. 

Attachments 
None 

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, August 19, 2020 


